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Woohoo!  
Emma Fontenot has applied for national recognition with the 2024 4-H Arts 
Promotion.  She submitted her piece pictured here, “Rosette Gown.”  Go, 
Emma! 

New: 
4-H Council Meeting Next Wednesday, 1/10 
All are invited to the next meeting of the Snohomish County 4-H Council on 
Wednesday, January 10th, at 7 p.m. Anyone who would like to attend this 
hybrid meeting in person, in the Willis Tucker Park office, rather than by Zoom, please let us know, as we’ll 
need to meet you at the door.  Please contact Beth at beth.wangen@wsu.edu or 425-320-9971 by noon on 
1/10 to reserve an in-person spot. To attend virtually, find the joining info here. 
This meeting involves approving a budget for the year and preparing for the annual Train Show fundraiser! 

4-H Enrollment Late Fee after January 31st 
Please note that all RETURNING 4-H youth who enroll in 4-H Online after January 31st will incur a $10 late fee.  
NEW members who join after that date will not be charged a late fee.  Need a scholarship?  Just ask.  Have 
AmeriGroup health insurance?  Show us your card, and get $25 off!  https://4honline.com  

Community Service Opportunity: Gleaning for the Food Bank 
Gardeners Sharing Abundance (not a WSU entity) invites any and all helpers to harvest carrots and beets at 
Garden Treasures Nursery and Farm in Arlington on Saturday, January 13th.  The produce will be given to the 
Arlington Community Food Bank.  Contact hjroye@msn.com if interested.  Go, veggies! 

Country Living Expo Jan. 27th 
Registration is open for this annual event at Stanwood High School, sponsored by WSU Extension in Skagit 
County.  Check out the fantastic lineup of class options:  https://extension.wsu.edu/skagit/countrylivingexpo/  

Record Book Class for 4-H Volunteers 1/8 (Monday)  
Join Kim Baker on Zoom to learn how to coach youth successfully through the 4-H record book process.  
Monday, January 8th, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m.  Required for club leaders, but this popular class is open to all!   
Sign up at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0A4AA9A82BA0FF2-45878492-fallwinter#/  

Reminders: 
Know Your Government!  (KYG) 
For all 4-H’ers in grades 9-12, join this winter program to learn about our government!  This year’s topic is 
ELECTIONS!  Meets every Saturday in January, 1-3:00 p.m. at the Sohomish Haggen’s (1301 Ave. D).  For more 
info, contact Dena at dehoneybug@yahoo.com .  Culminating conference in Olympia in February! 
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